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Value for the half term 

Wisdom 

 

Class photos 

We apologise for the change of date for the class photos. They will now take place on Friday 

20th July. 

To ensure the photos look their best, we kindly ask that all children come to school dressed in 

their full school uniform, looking smart and presentable. These photos will feature the 

entire class together, so we want everyone to look their best! 

Please remind your child to bring a bright smile for the day—we know they’ll make these 

photos even more special. 



Holy Trinity Church Summer Fayre 

 

Handsworth Wood in Bloom 

 



Staffing update 

As you know, I will be leaving Holy Trinity at the end of this academic year. Our Trust 

interviewed for my replacement before half term and they have appointed Mr Martin as the 

new Headteacher at Holy Trinity Mr Martin is currently Deputy Headteacher at St Michael's 

CE Primary, Handsworth, which is also a BDMAT school. Mr Martin will be supported by Mr 

Edwards, who will be taking on the role of Executive Headteacher, working here at Holy 

Trinity and another BMDAT school next year. Mr Martin will be in school over the next few 

weeks getting familiar with all of the routines and getting to know the children.  

Mrs Shioleftou, our current Deputy Headteacher, has successfully gained a position as 

Headteacher at a primary school in Sandwell. Mrs Shioleftou has been Deputy Headteacher 

here since January 2019 and has supported many children and families during that time. It is 

with a mix of pride and sadness that we bid farewell to Mrs Shioleftou and I know that you 

will all join with me in wishing her all the best as she steps into her new chapter.  

Mr Mohammed has also taken the decision to leave at the end of this academic year. Mr 

Mohammed has worked here for 5 and a half years across Key Stage 2 and has had a 

massive impact on all of the children that he has taught. We wish Mr Mohammed all of the 

best for the future. 

The staffing structure for next academic year is currently being worked on and I will let you 

know which staff will be teaching in which year groups as soon as I can.  

Pre-loved uniform 

 



As we continue to navigate through the academic year, I am delighted to share with you an 

initiative that truly embodies the spirit of our school community. It is with great pleasure 

that I announce the availability of pre-loved uniforms for families in need. 

At Holy Trinity, we have always prided ourselves on our strong sense of community and our 

commitment to supporting one another. This initiative is a testament to that ethos, 

demonstrating how we can come together to make a positive impact on the lives of our 

pupils and their families. 

The concept of pre-loved uniforms is simple yet powerful. It involves the collection and 

redistribution of gently used school uniforms to families who may be facing financial 

challenges. This not only helps to alleviate the financial burden on these families but also 

promotes sustainability by giving new life to previously worn uniforms. 

We understand that the cost of school uniforms can be a significant expense for many 

families, particularly in the current economic climate. By offering pre-loved uniforms, we 

hope to ensure that every child in our school has access to the appropriate attire, allowing 

them to feel comfortable and confident as they engage in their learning journey. 

This initiative also presents an excellent opportunity for our pupils to learn about the 

importance of recycling, reusing, and reducing waste. It aligns perfectly with our school's 

values of compassion, responsibility, and environmental awareness. 

We are immensely grateful to all the families who have generously donated their outgrown 

or unused uniforms. Your contributions have made this initiative possible and will make a 

real difference to those in need within our school community. 

For families who would like to access the pre-loved uniforms, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to our school office and ask for Miss Khan. We assure you that all requests will be 

handled with the utmost discretion and sensitivity. 

Diary Dates - 2024-2025 

Friday 20th June - Class photos 

Tuesday 15th Jul - 10am End of year service at church 

Thursday 17th July - Year 6 Leavers' Service 



Friday 11th July  - Reports to go home 

Thursday 17th July - 4pm-5pm Parents Evening drop in 

Friday 18th July - Children break up for summer at 1pm 

Diary Dates - 2025-2026 

Monday 1st September - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 2nd September - Teacher Day 

Wednesday 3rd September - Teacher Day 

Thursday 4th September - Children start school  

Monday 27th October -Friday 31st October - Half term 

Monday 3rd November - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 4th November - Children return to school 

Monday 22nd December-Friday 2nd January 2026 - Christmas holiday 

Monday 5th January - Children return to school 

Monday 16th February-Friday 20th February - Half term 

Monday 23rd February - Children return to school  

Monday 30th March-Friday 10th April - Easter holiday 

Monday 13th April - Children return to school 

Monday 25th May-Friday 29th May - Half term 

Monday 1st June - Children return to school 



Friday 17th July - Term ends 


	Holy Trinity CE Primary Academy Newsletter 13.6.25
	Number 16 13.6.25
	Value for the half term
	Wisdom
	Class photos
	Holy Trinity Church Summer Fayre
	Handsworth Wood in Bloom
	Staffing update
	Pre-loved uniform
	Diary Dates - 2024-2025
	Diary Dates - 2025-2026

